

Strasbourg, 11 May 2021

Dear President,

I was shocked and saddened to hear about the school shooting that has occurred today in Kazan and which has cruelly taken the lives of children and their teachers.

This senseless violence defies any proper explanation. At this terrible moment, my thoughts are with the families, friends and colleagues of the victims. I wish strength for those who have lost loved ones, and a swift recovery for those who have been injured.

The Council of Europe stands in solidarity with the Russian people at this difficult moment.

Yours sincerely,

Marija Pejčinović Burić

Mr Vladimir Putin
President of the Russian Federation

Fr- 67075 Strasbourg Cedex France Tel. + 33 (0)3 88 41 20 51 + 33 (0)3 88 41 20 00

Fax: + 33 (0)3 88 41 27 99 + 33 (0)3 88 41 27 40